Mr, James K. Hall, Chief 1/11/85
FOIPA Section

FisI

Washington, D.C. 20535

Dear *r, Hall,

In your letter of the 3rd you stateé that your p:ople cannot find any
request by ne fof JFK assassination photographs and that you do not have a list
of them. You also state that you are malding a neu request of this.

I have not been able to us wy stairs safely for a while and am not anxious
to see how well I can when, as now, I am sulfering: additional illnesses. But I
have a clear enouzh reccollection Zges to trace the history for you. Perhaps if
you look outside the FPOIPA copies you will find some of this,

After the general releases were placed in the readiwg room, about 1978,
and I was sent a notice that appéintments had to be made in advance, I wrote and
asked for an appdintment. In accord with general Fsl p??ﬁctise ny letter was
ignored.s I waited what I rugarded as a reatonable tine and then filed a request
for ?he pictures the I'BI refused to mkke an appoinment for ne to see. You were
configstent: that letter also was ignored. So, after a reasonable tine, I sent an
appeal ine &nd that, too, was ignorede

Perhaps you people amuse yourselves by keeping a scparate file of all the
requests you ignore and clain never to iguore. That vould be a good place to
check because what L ruport is correcte. It also is incorporated in affidavits
I filed in litigation against the FSI, those affidavits you also ignore. The
FBI then did not deny the truth of what 1 stated.

With regard to the list, your people have told others that you do have
such a list. Perhaps you are too nmuch into the swing of denying everything to
me when you can no longer ignore it?

I you huve copies of these in the reading room, is it possible that you
also do not know what is there?

4y request ought not ¢o to the bottow ol your list, along with the many
you continue to ignore entirely, when it is now ot least six year old. Or have
you that old a backlog, not counting wmy reguests?

Sincerely,
CC: lir, Richard Huff

Hnml;mWeisbe .
7627 Old Receiver Rd,
Frederick, MD 21707 .



